
December 31, 2023
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Attendance & Giving
Week of 12/24/23

Worship Service.................................................... 196
Sunday School...................................................... 125
Sunday Evening.........................................................  0
Wednesday Evening................................................  0
Baptisms 2023.......................................................... 54

Needed Each Week..........................$11,220.00
Received Last Week.........................$13,601.49
Received to Date............................ $506,643.24
Needed to Date.............................. $572,230.71
Total Budget.................................... $583,451.00

Giving Beyond Our Tithes
Global Impact Missions Offering (GIMO)
Needed Each Week................................$442.00
Received Last Week...............................$200.00
Received to Date...............................$13,135.00
Total Goal............................................$23,000.00

You can give your tithes and gifts online by 
visiting firstaztec.org/giving. 



The FBC Family Christmas Card Box 
is still out. Please make sure that you 
pick up all of your cards by January 
7th. After January 7th the box will 
come down and all left over cards will 
be removed. 

The church offices will be closed 
Monday and Tuesday, the 1st and 
2nd. On Wednesday the 3rd, we will 
not have a meal, but some classes will 
resume at 6:30 pm. 

Nominations for a Pastor Search Team 
are being accepted. Find nomination 
forms by the offering boxes and in 
the café area. We will have a special 
called business meeting on Sunday, 
January 7th after the morning 
services to vote on the team.

If you are 55 or over there is a 
luncheon for you on Thursday, 
January 18th at 11:30 am. The lunch 
will be served in the Fellowship 
Hall followed by a brief ministry 

opportunity that provides encouragement and the love of God 
to the recipient. Come join us!

Saturday morning, January 20th there 
will be two Bible studies, one for men 
and one for ladies with breakfast 
included. Men, you meet at 7:30 am 
in the Fellowship Hall and Ladies, you 

meet at 9:00 am in the Student Ministry Building. Students in 
the 9th grade or higher are welcome to come on their own, and 
those younger can come with their parent. We look forward to 
seeing you!

Sunday, 31st
To-Go Breakfast, 8:00 am
Sunday School, 8:30 am
Worship Service, 10:00 am

Mon - Tues, 1st - 2nd
Church Offices Closed

Wednesday, 3rd 
Discipleship Groups, 6:30 pm
AA Meeting, 7:00 pm

Thursday, 4th
Praise Team Practice, 6:30 pm

Friday, 5th
Celebrate Recovery, 6:30 pm
AA Meeting, 7:00 pm

Sunday, 7th
Breakfast, 8:00 am
Worship & Sunday School, 
9:00 am & 10:45 am
Special Business Meeting, 12:00 pm
Discipleship Groups, 5:30 pm

Tuesday, 9th
Communications Team, 5:45 pm

Wednesday, 10th 
Meal, 5:30 pm
Discipleship Groups, 6:30 pm
AA Meeting, 7:00 pm

Thursday, 11th
Praise Team Practice, 6:30 pm

Friday, 12th
Celebrate Recovery, 6:30 pm
AA Meeting, 7:00 pm

Sunday, 14th
Breakfast, 8:00 am
Worship & Sunday School, 
9:00 am & 10:45 am
Discipleship Groups, 5:30 pm

Tuesday, 16th
Finance Team, 6:00 pm

Wednesday, 17th 
Meal, 5:30 pm
Discipleship Groups, 6:30 pm
AA Meeting, 7:00 pm

Thursday, 18th
Praise Team Practice, 6:30 pm

Weekly Calendar

Deacons on Call
James Lackey ~ 505-634-8693
Jesse Russell ~ 505-320-5714

Follow us 
@firstbaptaztec


